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TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF LABOR AND WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT

EMPLOYMENT SECURITY DIVISION

EMPLOYER SERVICES UNIT
220 FRENCH LANDING DRIVE
NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE  37243

January 28, 2015






Employer Account Number 0123-456 7  

Employer Name

Trade Name

c/o Name

Street Address

City, ST  12345

Re: Important Notice Concerning Your Premium Rate

Dear Employer:

On December 31, 2014 the balance of the Tennessee Unemployment Compensation Trust Fund was below $850,000,000.  The fund balance on June 30 and December 31 of each year determines the premium rate table that will be in effect for the subsequent six month period. The December 31, 2014 balance requires the use of Premium Rate Table 5. Consequently, effective with payrolls paid on or after January 1, 2015, your unemployment insurance premium rate is NN.NN%.

Please note:  At this time, there has been no re-calculation of your account’s reserve ratio. Any change to your premium rate is the result of the reduced level of Tennessee’s Unemployment Compensation Trust Fund and the resulting change in the effective Premium Rate Table.

Please direct any inquiries concerning your unemployment insurance premium rate to our  Employer Services Unit at (615)741-2486.

Sincerely,
Mark Howell, Director

Employer Accounts Operations
